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July 19th was the date and Pat’s Picnic Pavilion in Rome was the place to be as the members of CNYPSG, Inc. and their friends  gathered to enjoy lots of good food and good fellowship at the annual picnic. Pat Moylan presented the Walter H. Dickson awards. (Story to follow) Raffles were held and bingo was the entertainment of the day with lots of prizes for the lucky winners.

Guest speakers at our September meeting were Mary Lou Kunkel, RN, CRRN, Physical Medicine Rehabilitation Program Director, and Judy Durso, Community Relations Coordinator from Rome Memorial Hospital. They described the programs available to help make an easier and safer transition to the home setting after different types of illnesses or surgeries.

We were pleased to have Carol Daly and Frank Barretta join us at the September meeting. We look forward to having them join us for all of our meetings and activities.
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We extend our best wishes to those of our members who have been having health problems recently. We hope that Elaine Kellogg, Emily Lewis, Bruno Piretti and Rose Marie Taylor are enjoying better health!

http://esf.uvm.edu/vtbox/parkinson.html
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Walter H. Dickson Memorial Awards


Each year at our annual picnic the Walter H. Dickson Memorial Awards are presented to two deserving individuals who are chosen by the membership for their outstanding abilities and/or leadership.


This year President Pat Moylan presented the Caregiver’s Award to Rose Marie Taylor. Rose Marie is a long-time member of CNYPSG who has always been a caring and helpful person to everyone. She is always ready to help with everything from refreshments to welcoming people and has many good ideas for the good of the group.


Margaret Bailey was the person with Parkinson’s who received the award this year. She has been a group member for many years and has been one of those who helps get the newsletter ready for mailing.  In spite of her PD, Margaret continues to lead an active life and is a good role model.

Certificates were presented to the other people who were nominees for the awards. Parkinsonians who received certificates were Frank Capcino, Mimi Freeman and Doris Gallagher. Caregivers who were recognized were Barbara Barker, Elizabeth Brewer and Helen Kinne.

Our CONGRATULATIONS to them all!!
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Walter H. Dickson Award Recipients

Rose Marie Taylor              Margaret Bailey
MEETING NOTES  





Under the Weather?
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CNYPSG Website


Check it out!!
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